
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

St. Luke’s Parish Family Fun Day   
Saturday 31st May 2-4pm 

Spread the word.  Everyone welcome 

MULHUDDART CEMETERY MASS &  
BLESSING OF GRAVES 

 
Sunday 15th June at 3pm. 

Please let friends and neighbours know the date.   

OUR LADYS WELL PARTNERSHIP 
MASS FOR ALL NATIONS 
Sunday 22nd June at 12pm.   

St. Luke the Evangelist Church Mulhuddart.  
Join us to celebrate the diverse nationalities in our Parishes.   

MINISTER’S ROTA 
Rotas for Readers and Minister’s 
of the Eucharist for the month of 

June can be viewed on our  
parish website 

www.stlukesparishd15.com or on 
the notice board in the church 

porch. 

BANK HOLIDAY 
MONDAY 2nd June 
There will be no 10am 
morning mass. 

CONGRATULATIONS  
 
What wonderful celebrations we have had in our parish during the month of 
May, of the Sacraments of First Communion and Confirmation, with the  
students from all our parish schools. Everyone looked great, and there was a 
real sense of joy, celebration and community.  Congratulations to everyone  
involved. We give thanks to our loving God for this great day and we con-
tinue to pray for the students and their families.  

HOSPITALITY – TEA/COFFEE 
Our monthly tea/coffee will now cease for the Summer 
months.  Thank you to everyone who helps out and joins us 
for a chat at the end of every month.  This will return in 
the Autumn.   
Our Thursday tea/coffee after 10am mass each week is 
also now finished for the Summer.  Wishing you all a sunny 
and safe Summer. 

The Hospitality Team 

A MESSAGE FROM MSGR. EOIN 
 

As many of you know my time in the Parish of St Luke the Evangelist has 
come to an end. After almost ten years I have been assigned as Parish Priest 
to the parishes of James’s Street, Francis Street and Meath Street. 
 
It has been a privilege and a joy to serve among you. I am deeply grateful 
for your kindness, unwavering faith and in particular the support of Father 
Adrian. 
 
While I look forward to my new appointment, I will cherish the memories 
and friendships forged within this truly outstanding community.  
 
My replacement, Father Brendan Madden is truly blessed to be given the  
opportunity to minister in this wonderful parish. 
 
You may be assured of my prayers as I wish you all God’s blessing. 
 

Msgr Eoin 


